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From: Christina Durham - NOAA Federal <christina.durham@noaa.gov>


Sent: Monday, May 1, 2017 7:50 PM


To: Aimee Moore - NOAA Federal; Maria Rea - NOAA Federal


Cc: Garwin Yip - NOAA Federal; Brycen Swart - NOAA Federal


Subject: Workshop materials: Draft PPT and revised notes from Workshop 1


Attachments: 2017-05-02 ShastaRPAPresentation_v1.ppt; ATT00002.html; 2017-03-22


ShastaWorkshop1 Notes_Responses.pdf; ATT00004.html


Maria,


Attached is BOR's presentation for tomorrow. Garwin, brycen and I have reviewed and our comments have


been incorporated into this version.


Also attached FYI are our notes and get back responses from workshop #1. Jeff plans to send both of these out


to the workshop invites tomorrow. I don't think you need to spend time reading them before tomorrow, but I


wanted you to have a copy. These were drafted mostly by Garwin, Brycen, Eric D, and myself. BOR reviewed


and made minimal revisions to our draft.


Aimee, can you print a hard copy of these attachments for Maria's folder tomorrow?


Regarding Pablo and your talking points: please let me know if you have revisions to either set. I was planning


to share a draft with Jeff and BOR tomorrow morning.


Regarding your request for the pilot project language: I found the document in a separate email and will forward


to you and Aimee for printing.


Thanks,


Christina


Sent from my iPad



